
ReadyMarin.org
Training and education to keep you and your family safe,  

warm, and fed in the event of a disaster

In the event of an emergency, our first responders will be overwhelmed. It is 
critical for citizens to be prepared to take care of themselves, their neighbors, 
and their community for at least 3 days, and preferably 5-7. 

ReadyMarin.org is Marin County’s website for information on emergency preparedness, whether you are just 
learning or an experienced emergency volunteer. Our mission is to provide guidance, training and resources 
to keep you and your family safe during an emergency, whether it requires you to evacuate or shelter in place. 
You will find information and links to resources, checklists, and training opportunities. Let’s get prepared.

Plan & Prepare

Learn what supplies you should store at home, work, and in your car to take care of yourself and your family 
for 5-7 days. Download our checklists and get started.

ReadyPets

Your pets depend on you to be prepared to help them in an emergency. Whether you are staying in your 
home or leaving, a little planning will go a long way.

ReadyKids

Tips for preparing you and your children in a disaster. Kits, games, contact information cards. We have the 
resources you need.

Get Ready Training

Get Ready is a county-sponsored 2-hour training, facilitated by our local Fire Departments and community 
volunteers, that will provide you with an overview of how to prepare your family and home. 

Community Emergency Response Team (CERT)

For those of you who wish to step beyond preparing your home and reach out to help your community in an 
emergency, train to be a Community Emergency Response Team (CERT) member. 

Resources

We have listed great resources and links to help you prepare to whatever level you wish. 
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